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     I strongly object to limiting the present process of Vote-By-Mail which has been 

the way the majority of people of this state now vote.  By requiring in-person voting 

the requirement for the day of the election will discriminate against many people who 

cannot travel to a polling place the day of the election.  Vote-By-Mail has been an 

established process in this state for many years and it has worked well.  I see no 

reason to change it. 

     I sense the reason behind this bill is to prevent a segment of the population from 

voting.  If that is not the reason, then what is the objective? 

 

     Connie Morgan 


